
TO:  Santa Clara County Office Employees 

FROM:  Larry Oshodi, Assistant Superintendent – Personnel Services Division 

DATE:  May 6, 2024 

RE: Update on Negotiations with the Association of County Educators (ACE) 

 
On Friday, May 3, 2024, the Santa Clara County Office of Education (SCCOE) and the Association 
of County Educators (ACE) met for another collaborative and productive bargaining session on 
Article 19.1 (Salary Schedules) for the 2024-2025 school year. 
 
The parties also signed a new Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) creating a framework for 
reviewing caseloads and workloads for unit members. Each review will be conducted by a joint 
advisory committee made up of ACE/CTA unit members and management representatives. 

We are scheduled to reconvene on May 10, 2024, and look forward to a fruitful bargaining 
session.  

The County Superintendent values all employees and the critical work they do to educate and 
support students and families throughout Santa Clara County.  

 


